
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
TO:  TACIR Commission Members 
 
FROM: Harry A. Green 

Executive Director 
 
DATE: June 29, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Commission Updates 
 
Introduction of New Member 
Legislative: 
Representative Curtis Halford 

Representative Halford is serving his third year in the Tennessee House of 
Representatives.  He is retired from the private sector and currently serves on 
the Health and Human Resources Committee, as Secretary of the Agriculture 
Committee and Vice-Chairman of the Agriculture Sub-Committee, and also on 
the Ethics Committee. 

 
Introduction of Summer Intern 

Bartie Scott is from Fayetteville, Tennessee, and earned a B.A. in Economics 
from the University of Tennessee in Knoxville. 
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